To be sent within 8 weeks

Send this letter if the investigation is not complete within 8 weeks of the date the complaint was received.

Complainant Name

Complainant Address

Etc










 Date

Dear (Complainant)
Reference: Complaint
With reference to the above we would advise that our investigations into your complaint are still proceeding.  However, we have not yet reached a decision in this case.

Please rest assured that we are continuing to investigate your complaint and are making every effort to conclude the investigation as soon as possible.

We will contact you again as soon as the investigation is complete, however, we expect to be able to conclude the investigation within (expected time scale)
You have the right to refer your complaint to the Financial Ombudsman Service, free of charge – but you must do so within six months of the date of this letter. 

If you do not refer your complaint in time, the Ombudsman will not have our permission to consider your complaint and so will only be able to do so in very limited circumstances. For example, if the Ombudsman believes that the delay was as a result of exceptional circumstances.” 

For more information about the Financial Ombudsman Service please read the enclosed leaflet or visit http://www.fos.org.uk/  

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

(Person dealing with the complaint)
Enc – Financial Ombudsman Service explanatory leaflet 
